
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Cards for the Troops 
 
 
Each year First Presbyterian Church, Demopolis collects Christmas cards 
for our troops overseas.  They are sent through our denomination’s 
Chaplains’ Ministry.  We are given the names and addresses of Chaplains 
stationed overseas and we mail each of them a box.  The cards are then 
hand delivered. 

• The cards can be store bought or homemade.  (if homemade, they do not 
require an envelope.) 

• Please  write a brief note of encouragement in each card (i.e. Thank you for 
your service, praying for you, etc.). 

• Sign your first name and where you are from (city, and/or organization). 
• Please seal the cards that have envelopes 
• You may writeTO:  An American Service Member  or TO: An American Hero 

on the envelope 
• Bring cards by First Presbyterian (300 N. Strawberry Ave, Demopolis).  The 

office is open from 8:30-12:30 M-F.   
• NOVEMBER 10th DEADLINE! This allows us to get the cards to the 

troops by Christmas! 


